
Dear members and friends of ALPS,  

The  VALENTINE’s week-end at Radisson Golden Sands during the week-
end  7th to 9th February 2020 is getting closer. This is the time of year when 
we can all give a treat to our dear wives, partners, friends, children and 
grandchildren or other family members. Over the past years, this occasion 
has been a popular event and we have no doubt, that it is going to be well 
attended this year. In fact, over a 100 guestrooms have already been 
reserved and  more bookings are coming in.  Make up your mind and come 
join the ALPS group for this special occasion . If you wish, you may just book 
for the Valentine dinner on  08 FEB 2020.  

The full program for the Valentine weekend, together with  applicable tariffs 
that become payable can be found on page 7 of NEWSLETTER Vol 19 Number 4. 

(you can find this under “ Latest News” on our website.)  

Kindly  make your cheques payable to: “  Radisson Golden Sands 
Resort.”  

Please send your booking and cheque  to the Secretary General at the very 
earliest so that your room reservations can be  made before the closing date 
4th Feb 20.  

We shall look forward to receive your early bookings with payment and 
whilst thanking you, we send our sincere  regards to you and your families 
and augur the best of health and happiness. 

  

ALPS Council 

23.01.2020 

Monday the 10th of February happens to be a public holiday “ Festa San 
Pawl. “ 

For those of you who may wish to stay an extra night, the Radisson Resort 
have extended to ALPS,  a special price of €80.00 per room  ON BED & 
BREAKFAST ONLY.  



If interested, you may pay this extra charge directly at  hotel reception desk 
when making your check-in and getting the key card to your room.  

This special additional rate applies only to those who are booked for the 
week-end. 

 


